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Marion County Tax Collector Offices and Services 

The Marion County Tax Collector Offices are very proud to provide a multitude of services at 
all 8 of our branch locations.   Listed below are the services we provide: 
 
 Payment of Property Taxes (Marion County only) 
 Online Payments (Property Taxes and Motor Vehicles) 
 Florida Hunting and Fishing Licenses (Online Also) 
 Florida Driver License and Identification Cards (Statewide) 
 Florida Title and Registration (Statewide) 
 Issuance of Florida Birth Certificates (Select Locations) 
 Florida Concealed Weapon Permit Applications — Originals and Renewals (Main Office 

Only) 
 Marion County Utilities Payments (Current Only) 
 Marion County Park Passes 
 Federal Heavy Vehicle Use Tax (Except Ocala Annex) 
 
For any information about services provided, please contact us at 352-368-8200 or visit our  
website at www.mariontax.com. 



Property Tax Payment Methods 

Our office offers many convenient methods for you to pay your property taxes.   
 
Internet 
Pay online at www.mariontax.com by ACH payment for no additional fee. 
 
OR 
 
Pay online using MasterCard, American Express, Discover or Visa credit/debit card.  An 
additional 2.50 % convenience fee is charged or a minimum of $2.00, whichever is greater.  No 
portion of this fee is retained by the Tax Collector. 
 
Mail 
Make checks payable to George Albright, Marion County Tax Collector.  All payments 
must be remitted in US Funds.  Post dated checks are not accepted. 
 
In Person  
Remit payment at any location with cash, check, money order or credit/debit card (subject to 
convenience fee). 
 
Phone 
Call 352-368-8200 to pay with a credit/debit card (subject to convenience fee).   

… 
Mark your calendars for our upcoming Bunco Event on 
February 17th, 2017 at the Ocala Shrine Club to benefit 
Interfaith Emergency Services Warehouse, Humane    
Society of Marion County and Forest Animal Rescue.   
 
Doors open at 6:30 PM, Dice roll at 7:00 PM.  For tickets 
and information contact Louann DeSantis at                   
352-368-8245.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

We invite you to attend our 7th Annual Car Show on March 
11th, 2017.  We are currently looking for Car Show        
sponsors, vendors and participants.  Please contact 
Louann DeSantis at 352-368-8245 for further     
information.  There will be kiddie events, food 
and refreshments and lots of beautiful cars.  We                  
look forward to seeing you there! 





The Marion County Tax Collector has made special arrangements with the IRS  to make it easier 
for you to register your truck.  At your option, we will forward your completed Form 2290,  
Schedule 1, and remittance to the IRS on your behalf.  You will not need to wait for a receipted 
Schedule 1 from the IRS, we will renew your truck tag that same day!  Your participation in this 
service is entirely  voluntary.   
 
If  you choose to use this service, you must remit the completed                                               
original Form 2290, 2 copies of the Schedule 1, payment in full of                                                
the amount due made payable to United States Treasury (payment                                            
methods are personal check, money order, bank or cashier’s                                                    
check only).   
 
Payment for your truck tag is separate and should be made payable 
to Marion County Tax Collector in the form of cash, personal check, 
money order, bank or cashier’s check, or credit card.  Please              
remember that the 2.5% convenience fee charged by the credit card 
processing company still applies.  You are still required to provide 
proof of insurance in the form of a Certificate of Insurance and a 
lease agreement, if necessary. 
 
We will review your return for completion of certain entries and mail your return and payment to 
the IRS on the business day following receipt of your return.  Please note that the IRS does not 
consider your return filed for federal tax purposes until the IRS receives it.  If the IRS receives the 
Form 2290 after the due date, the postmark date on the envelope will be the date the return is 
deemed filed.  The IRS is not responsible for any delays or mishandling of your return or            
remittance before the IRS receives it.  You are liable for any tax, penalties and interest that may 
be due.  If the IRS determines you owe additional amounts, they will bill you directly after they 
receive your return.   
 
Use of this voluntary program does not change the due date of your return and payment.  This       
program will not work if you are registering vehicles in more than one state.  Our office is         
voluntarily providing this service to registrants.  We are not reimbursed for this service.  We are 
not an agent or contractor of the IRS.   
 
If you have any questions about your Federal Heavy Use Taxes, please contact the IRS at                      
1-866-699-4096 or visit your local IRS office. 
 
If you have any questions about this program, please contact our Call Center at 352-368-8200. 

Alternative Proof of 2290 Program—For Big Trucks/Semi Trucks Only 


